
Notice of Intent to Fund Example 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

The Central Plains Area Agency on Aging (CPAAA) intends to fund various programs through Older 
Americans Act Funds for fiscal year 2023, beginning October 1, 2022 through September 30, 2023.  The 
programs currently funded by Older Americans Act include newspaper service, legal service, minor 
home repair, information and assistance, education and training, homemaker services, personal care, 
health promotion, physical fitness/exercise programs, medication management education, caregiver 
counseling, support groups, caregiver training, caregiver information and assistance, respite, congregate 
and home delivered meals.  These programs serve individuals 60 years and over and their caregivers. 
The service area includes all areas of Butler, Harvey, and Sedgwick Counties.   If you wish to obtain 
funding information or have questions please contact Central Plains Area Agency on Aging at (316)660-
7298. We must receive written or email notice of your interest in a program(s) by end of business on 
April 4, 2022. 
 
 
Please publish in Sedgwick (Derby Informer), Harvey (Newton Kansan), and Butler (The Butler County 
Times Gazette) papers by March 21, 2022.  Please post this in the papers for five days (March 21, 2022 
to March 25, 2022).  Any questions contact Jennifer Lasley at 316-660-5128.  
 


